
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

                                                                   Via Electronic Mail 

April 24, 2019  

                                            

To: House Committee on Rules; [and many others]. 

 

Re: I SUPPORT: [HCR 35] My wife makes the best brine for smoking Salmon, period! 

 

I really love it when Legislative folks get something right.  Good Job! Keep up the momentum! 

 

By the way, the morons who support [HCR 34] must understand China a little better than they have already. 

 

You see, in China, 2019 is the Year of the Pig. Let's be honest. Those that like Salmon also love good BBQ-"Baby 

Back Ribs" fallen off the bone and all slathered up in sauce. "Moo Shu Pork" with a really well prepared plum sauce 

is also extremely tasty if the cook doesn't screw it up.  

 

So, there you have it, the morons who supported [HCR 34] didn't consider the "Year of the Pig."  

 

Selling the "International Year of the Salmon" to the Chinese isn't very friendly, now is it? 

 

Fortunately for me, I'm a "switch-hitter." I like them both. Perhaps, I should run for Governor. 

                

                                                                                                                           VOTE  "YES" ON [HCR 35]! 
                                                                                                                                                Respectfully submitted,  

                                                                                                                                                  /s/ David S. Wall 
/// ///  /// 
 


